
Dear Bultum Academy Families,
As we embrace the month of December, we are excited to
announce the launch of two new after-school programs designed
to enrich our students' experiences: the Soccer Club and the
upcoming Coding Club. These programs aim to foster teamwork,
skill development, and creativity among our students.

Newsletter

WHAT’S INCLUDED

DECEMBER

What’s Included:
Soccer Club:
Starting December 2024

Develop teamwork and athletic skills for grades 2-4 and 5-7.
Sessions on Tuesdays from 4:15–5:15 PM in the school gym.

Coding Club:
Starting January 2025

Introduction to programming and technology for all interested
students.
Sessions on Wednesdays from 4:15–5:15 PM.

Winter Break Announcement:
School closed from December 18th to January 1st.
Students return on January 2nd.

2024



A F T E R  S C H O O L  P R O G R A M S
Soccer Club

Starting December 2024
The Soccer Club will help
students develop teamwork,
athletic skills, and discipline.
Coordinated by Coach Juhar, the
club is open to two groups:
grades 2-4 and grades 5-7.
Sessions will be held on Tuesdays
from 4:15–5:15 PM in the school
gym, providing a fun and active
environment for students to
connect and grow.

N E W

Coding Club

Starting January 2025
The Coding Club will introduce
students to the world of
programming and technology.
Led by İlyas and Sumaya,
students will develop problem-
solving skills and learn the basics
of computer science through
interactive sessions. This
program is open to all interested
students and will meet twice a
week on Wednesdays from 4:15–
5:15 PM.



W I N T E R  B R E A K  A N N O U N C E M E N T

Please note that Bultum Academy will be closed for
winter break from December 18th to January 1st. We
look forward to welcoming our students back on
January 2nd!

For more information visit our school website by
scanning this code.


